From: Melissa Swanepoel

To: Info

Subject: Program Review Comment

Date: Saturday, January 8, 2022 10:28:12 PM
Hello,

I’'m writing to show my support for an increase in the RGGI’s Cost Containment Reserve
trigger price. This price should increase to reflect the current market, since the current price is
set far too low.

Raising the trigger price will help prevent millions of tons of CO2 emissions, which should be
a priority for any regulatory or adjacent agency as we face down climate change.

Thank you for receiving and considering this comment and request.

Cheers,
Melissa Swanepoel
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